
 

 

 

25 April 2016 

 

DAY SEMINAR ON THE NEW EXPROPRIATION ACT 2016: 15 JUNE 2016 

 

The South African Research Chair in Property Law, Stellenbosch University (SARCPL) hereby invites 

interested persons to attend a day seminar on the new Expropriation Act 2016.  The seminar will take 

place on 15 June 2016 from 10am until 3pm at the Manor House Library @STIAS, 10 Marais Street, 

Stellenbosch. The purpose is to consider the new Act with a focus on the similarities and differences 

between the 1975 Act and the new Act, constitutional compliance of the Actl, compensation issues, 

procedural matters and other points of interest. The seminar will consist of three short formal lectures, 

presented by Prof Jeannie van Wyk (UNISA), Dr Cheri Young (UCT) and Dr Bradley Slade (US), followed by 

a panel discussion. The discussion will be chaired by Prof AJ van der Walt (SARCPL).  

 

Attendance is free of charge and open to any interested persons from academia or practice. Please RSVP 

as soon as possible. A light lunch will be served. For more information, and to confirm attendance, please 

contact Dr Sonja van Staden (sonjavn@sun.ac.za).  

 

Please feel free to forward this invitation to anyone who might be interested to attend.  

 

Best wishes, Prof AJ van der Walt 

Distinguished Professor, Stellenbosch Law Faculty and South African Research Chair in Property Law 


